
File No. 14-0610 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a review of the codes, standards, best 
practices and regulations implemented in other large cities in order to evaluate the ongoing need 
for requiring a helipad landing facility on each new high-rise building. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE the Motion (Huizar - Englander) relative to a review of the codes, standards, 
best practices and regulations implemented in other large cities in order to evaluate the ongoing 
need for requiring a helipad landing facility on each new high-rise building. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on February 2, 2016, your Public Safety Committee considered a Motion 
(Huizar- Englander) relative to a review of the codes, standards, best practices and regulations 
implemented in other large cities in order to evaluate the ongoing need for requiring a helipad 
landing facility on each new high-rise building. After an opportunity for public comment was held, 
the Committee recommended that Council receive and file the Motion, inasmuch as no further 
Council action is necessary. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted , 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MEMBER ~ 

ENGLANDER: YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 

BONIN: NO 

O'FARRELL: YES 

MARTINEZ: ABSENT 
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